
Newton St Cyres Parish Council 

Parishioner survey re wild flowers on the Village Green 

The wild flowers are on the village green are maintained by Newton Environmental Wellbeing Group 

(NEW).  The Parish Council is due to review its  agreement with NEW and would like to consult 

parishioners to find out their preferences for the Village Green for the forthcoming year (from April 

2026). 

Please answer the questions below: 

1. Do you wish to keep the wild flower areas on the Village Green    Yes/No 

If  no, please state why not  

________________________________________________________________ 

2. Would you like to make any changes to the wild flower area on the Village Green? Yes/No 

If yes, please state what changes 

________________________________________________________________ 

3. Do you have any other comments on the wild flower area? 

 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please reply by 31 October 2025 (only one vote per NSC parishioner on the electoral roll) 

Online at www. 

By email to the parishclerk@newtonstcyres-pc.gov.uk  Or complete a paper copy available at the 

coffee morning or from the Parish Clerk 

mailto:parishclerk@newtonstcyres-pc.gov.uk

